Media Statement

31 March 2023

Tip Top Shop at Gladstone Waste Transfer Station closed on Saturday 1 April

The Tip Top Shop at Gladstone Waste Transfer Station will be closed on Saturday 1 April, reopening
from 8am-4pm on Sunday 2 April.

This closure impacts the Tip Top Shop only, with all other services at Gladstone Waste Transfer
Station available.

The Tip Top Shop at Benaraby Landfill will remain open, 8am-4pm on Saturday and Sunday.

Council apologies for any inconvenience this temporary closure may cause.
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